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Award of a $941,100 contract to build a 10-classroom school at Peever, S.D., was announced today by
the Bureau of Indian Affairs, Department of the Interior.

The contract includes a multi-purpose room, kitchen, instructional materials center and such facilities
as utilities and paving.

When completed, the project will provide elementary school facilities for 300 Indian and non-Indian
children in the area.

The low successful bid was by Schull Construction Co. Watertown, S.D. Eight other bids ranging to a
high of $1,209,400 were received.

https://www.bia.gov/as-ia/opa/online-press-release/contract-awarded-construction-peever-day-school-sou
th-dakota
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